
EXECUTIVE ORDER HALTS ALL ELECTIVE SURGERY 

Effective Saturday, March 21 at 8:AM 

 Executive Order 2020-10 halts all elective surgeries in the state 
of Arizona to free up medical resources and maintain the 
capacity for hospitals and providers to continue offering vital 
services. 

o This will help keep critical personal protective equipment
(PPE) available for the fight against COVID-19.

Executive Order 2020-10 

https://azgovernor.gov/file/34242/download?token=l3JvjX7I



